
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 

June 25, 2014 
 
 
 

Vishay Dale Electronics, Inc. 
ATTN:  David A. Wolfe 
1122 23rd Street  
Columbus, NE  68601 
 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  
 
 
Dear Mr. Wolfe: 
 
This refers to your license renewal application request dated May 19, 2014 (Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) No. ML14148A430).  Your application 
states that “Our processes and end products using Kr-85 have not changed since the current 
license was issued in 1994 and amended in 2013.”  We request that you resubmit the pertinent 
information in a new document.   
 
The intention of this request is to have an up-to-date document that provides all of the 
information required by the regulations in Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 32 
(10 CFR 32), sections 32.14 and 32.15.  It is acceptable to reuse previously submitted 
documents as long as they are provided as attachments to a new document describing your 
current program.  The new document should provide the answers to each of the questions in the 
enclosure to this letter, either as a statement within the new document itself, or by referring to 
an attached, previously-submitted document.   
 
We will continue our review upon receipt of this information.  If we do not receive a reply from 
you within 30 calendar days from the date of this letter, we will assume that you do not wish to 
pursue your renewal application.  
 
For future reference, please note that since items 7 through 11 of NRC Form 313 pertain to 
possession and use licenses and are not applicable to the exempt distribution license; 
applicants for an exempt-distribution license should only complete items 1 through 6, 12 and 13. 

 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  
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Any correspondence regarding this renewal application should reference control number 
583952. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (301) 415-5477, or by electronic mail at 
Richard.Struckmeyer@nrc.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
       /RA/ 
       
 
      Richard Struckmeyer 

Licensing Branch 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials  

          and Environmental Management Programs 
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